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Thursday, March 8, 2018

The Centerline stations for Rapid 235 on I-15 are about to open!

Starting on Sunday, March 11 Rapid 235 will begin service on the freeway-level platforms 
at the University Avenue and El Cajon Boulevard stops.

Familiarize yourself with the map below before you ride. Only Rapid 235 uses the freeway 
platforms; all other routes use their same stops.

Be sure to use the right set of stairs or elevators for northbound and southbound service! The 
platforms are not connected at the freeway level. 
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